[image: image1.png]uuuuuuuuuuuuuuuuuu



Weekly Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week in Primary all of the children have been busy making Poppies. We have spent time learning about what Remembrance Day is and learning a little bit about World War 1. We spent time being creative and using different materials to create our Poppies. Class 4 made £26 for the Poppy appeal. 
In English this week we have kept with the focus of Remembrance Day and created whole class poems as well as some individual poems. We used descriptive language to help add more emotion and visualisation to our poems.

In Maths this week we have looked at adding 3-digit numbers crossing the 10’s and 100’s while others have looked at adding two 4-digit numbers with no exchange.

We have introduced a new topic this week to Primary – The Vikings. So far the children have thought of questions they would like to find out and spent time in their classrooms researching these.

Primary have taken part in Outdoor Education this week. Some children made their own Shelters and went on a scavenger hunt while some have been making pizza wraps.
Please see below a letter regarding our upcoming trip.
Have a lovely weekend.
Best wishes, 

The Primary Team 
Dear Parent/Carer/Guardian

I am delighted to announce that primary have organized a trip to the pantomime on Wednesday 1st December. We will be going to see ‘Beauty and the Beast’ at the Pavilion Theatre in Worthing. The performance starts at 10.15am so the students will be back for lunchtime. The children can take a drink and small snack with them.

Please complete the form that has been placed in your child’s school bag today (or handed to you) and return with medication.  Please note, all medication must be in its original packaging with the pupil’s name and dosage instructions clearly marked. The return of the medical form is compulsory for the child to attend the panto. 

Children will be informed of the schedule, expectations and final details nearer the event. We are sure this will be a positive experience for everyone; however, should you or your child have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Georgina

Primary Teacher

